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USCIS is making the following nonsubstantive changes:
· In the Form I-90 instructions, adding clarifying language regarding the possible collection of biometric information to verify the petitioner's identity and update background information during an interview or other appearance at a USCIS office.  This biometric information collection and the associated burden have been approved under the Secondary Inspections Tool (OMB Control No. 1615-0125).  

· In the Form I-90 instructions, adding TDD telephone numbers, and other minor edits into the instructions.
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